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Dear Washington Supreme Court,

I am writing to express my strong support of the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense,
which would limit caseloads for public defenders in Washington State. These standards are
vital both to improve the well-being of public defense attorneys and to ensure all indigent
defendants receive the time and attention their cases deserve.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Schuyler Stupica

Schuyler Stupica, J.D. (she/her)
University of Michigan Law School '24

stupicas@umich.edu | (419) 343-3842
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